
NOTICE 
SCOTT EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS CENTER (SECC) BOARD 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2012, 5:30 P.M. 
 
 

 
 
 
There will not be a February 9, 2012 Scott Emergency Communications Center Board meeting.   
 
A meeting for March 8, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. is tentatively set to replace the above meeting. 
 
 
 


